May 14, 2012

Never Forgotten Honor Flight, Inc.
PO Box 5056
Wausau, Wil 54402

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed is a donation for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight
Project. This donation is in memory of my father, Victor T.
Decker. During WWII he served our country as a United
States Marine.

As Memorial Day approaches and my father’s 90" birthday
would have been this year, | can’t think of a more fitting
tribute than this amazing project to honor my father’s
memory with.

Thank you for all that your organization does for the veterans.

Respectfully,

R ok Mty
Betty & Bob Missling (
337S 39St

Barron, WI 54812



